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Data Protection notice

When discussing members of the public, all agencies 
and individuals will agree to respect their 

confidentiality. The disclosure of information outside 
this meeting, should not occur unless there is a legal 

basis for a disclosure.



Community Priorities

Warwickshire Police is obliged to protect communities from harm in line 
with the ‘Police Priorities’.  

This may mean that in exceptional circumstances SNT officers may be 
required to work on other policing priorities. 

If this happens there will be a need to re-negotiate priorities.  This will be 
done in liaison with the Chair and the panel. 



Warwickshire Police Priorities 2009/10

To reduce the number of people killed or seriously injured
• Reduce the number of people killed or seriously injured through road traffic collisions compared 

with last year
•Reduce the number of people killed or seriously injured as a result of violence compared with last 
year
•Detect 45% of crimes where someone is killed or seriously injured 
•Increase the number of serious sexual offences we detect compared with last year
•Reduce the number of victims of aggravated burglary and robbery compared with last year
•Identify and charge 15 members of organised crime groups whose activities harm communities

To reduce the number of homes burgled and vehicle crimes committed
•Reduce the number of homes burgled and vehicles stolen by three percent compared with last year
•Reduce theft from vehicles by five percent compared with last year

To improve trust and confidence
• Local Safer Neighbourhood teams will deliver 100% of agreed policing activity that protects people 
from harm and supports Community Forum priorities
•Increase the number of victims of serious sexual offences who report crimes to us compared with 
last year
•Ensure 85% of victims are satisfied with the overall experience they receive
•Increase confidence (measured by survey)



Community Priorities

•Burglaries of Dwelling houses
•Parking issues around junction of Arden      

Road and Castle Road Henley.
• Speeding on Kemps Green Road.



House burglaries : Agreed policing actions were to carry 
out 24 two hour patrols.

Since the last Forum the team have carried out 30 two 
hour patrols in the affected areas. These patrols have 

included cycle patrols, patrols during daylight and during 
nightime. Also we have run an operation in conjunction 

with ANPR team in the area.



House Burglaries as compared to same period 
last year.

Month Aug
08

Sep
08

Oct  
08

Nov 
08

Dec 
08

Jan 
10

House 
Burglaries

7 5 7 7 7 1

Month Aug 
09

Sep  
09

Oct 
09

Nov 
09

Dec 
09

Jan 
10

House 
Burglaries

3 9 6 4 3 1

Total year to date 60 (08-09)

Total year to date 58 (4/2)



Parking around junction Arden Road and Castle Road 
Henley : Agreed policing activity was to visit area on 24 

occasions.

We have visited the area on a recorded 25 occasions 
since the last Forum. Early on a meeting was held with 
interested agencies. The results being an agreement to 
consider extending the zig-zag lines, consideration of 

introduction of a voluntary one way system, adjustment 
of bus arrangements and continuation of police 

presence.



Speeding on Kemps Green Road: Agreed Policing 
activity was to carry out 10 one hour speed checks in 

the area.

The team have  carried out 10 one hour speed 
checks in the area since the last forum. The checks 

have been carried out at various times of the day and 
the highest recorded speed over all the checks was 

44mph. The speed limit being 60mph.



Alcester North Safer Neighbourhood Team
Contact List

Building safer neighbourhoods together

Team e-mail : alcesternorth.snt@warwickshire.police.uk
Team voicemail: 01789444816
Individual mobiles:
Pete Essex, Andy Dunbar, Gary Johnson and Laura Thomason, Studley and 
surrounds, 07789653018.
Simon Bennett, Henley and surrounds. 07920531450
Kirsti Tinsley, Earlswood, Tanworth, Ullenhall. 07979704373
Tristan Jelfs, Henley. 07795231857
Dave Martin, Henley surrounds, 07923288641

MOBILE NUMBERS WILL BE SWITCHED ON, ONLY WHEN 
OFFICERS NAMED ARE ON DUTY! 

They should only be used for contact with named person
The above should not be used for reporting emergencies.

The main Warwickshire Police number is 01926415000.

mailto:alcesternorth.snt@warwickshire.police.uk


Other work undertaken by team 
members since last forum.

In November we assisted Trading standards when executing a 
search warrant related to E-Bay sales of counterfeit vehicle 

manuals. A considerable quantity of the manuals and computer 
equipment were seized.



Other matters of interest:

PCSO Dave Martin has started working out of Henley, his time will be split 
between Henley town and the surrounding villages.

Op Kirby has been reintroduced in the past 3 weeks and is designed to 
counter and reducing overnight vehicle crime. Officers from the team have 
been operating in a plain car and patrolling areas with higher rates of 
crimes.

Following an office burglary in Earlswood in the middle of January 2010 
where items were left at the scene. Enquiries were done into these items 
and a man has been arrested and is on police bail.

On the 24th November 2009 a burglary occurred in Wootton Wawen, a 
member of the Safer Neighbourhood team arrested two offenders the next 
day, recovered some of the property and charged two offenders with the 
offence. 

The Studley alcohol restriction zone application is now progressing well 
and is out for consultation with interested parties.



A dispersal area has again been introduced in to the centre of Studley.

9 Youths have been dealt with since October for damage offences in and  
around Studley High Street. The latest being damage to a shop window 
when blood was left at the scene, a DNA profile was obtained and a male 
admitted the damage.

In the past week the first of our of new newsletters has been sent out. They 
have been created by PCSO Tristan Jelfs.  Anyone not in receipt of one 
please let me know and we can add you to the mailing list.



Crime Overview Alcester North

Comparison of crime 2009/10 with 2008/09 (YTD)

• Violent crime(assault with injury) -8.7% (49)

• Violent crime detections 44.9 % (22)

• Domestic burglary+vehicles stolen -17%  (58+28)

• Theft from vehicle. -9.2 % (89)



Building safer neighbourhoods together

DATE:  4/2/2010

Alcester North
Safer Neighbourhood Team

PC 781 Pete ESSEX

PC 418 Andy DUNBAR

PC 1536 Simon BENNETT

PC 245 Kirsti TINSLEY 

PCSO 6221 Laura THOMASON

PCSO 6111 Gary JOHNSON

PCSO 6065 Tristan JELFS

PCSO 6176 Dave MARTIN

SPC 3250AlexCOCKSHOTT

SPC 3657 Simon BEESLEY

SPC 3347 Matthew BROWN

Sgt 542 Bob SHAW



Thank you for your time

Please contact the team should you have any 
queries or concerns.

Tel: 01789 444816
Email: alcesternorth.snt@warwickshire.police.uk
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